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Dr. Tarun Goswami, Resident Editor of Millennium post, delivered the 3rd 

Satyendra Prasanna Mukherjee Annual Memorial lecture, titled "Vivekananda- 

Nibedita- Bharatborso" on 17th March at 2 p.m. in Sarala Ray Memorial Hall. Dr. 

Goswami graduated with Honours in Philosophy from Presidency College, and did 

his post-graduation from University of Calcutta. Thereafter, he obtained a Ph.D. 

degree from the University of Goa. Dr. Goswami joined The Telegraph in 1987 as a 

staff reporter, and then worked for The Statesman as the City Editor for two decades, 

before joining Millennium Post. His association with Swami Vivekananda goes back 

to his school days at St. Lawrence High School. He has spoken about Swamiji's life 

& work in all the premier institutions in the country. Presently, he is engaged in 

writing two books on Swamiji & Sister Nivedita. 

 

 


